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Thursday 6th September 2012  

  Commenced   4:05pm    Concluded  5:30
Attendance: Gabrielle Bert, Eve Blackwell, Cathy Carroll (Somerset College),  Anthony Chapman (Palm Beach SS), Kath Clarke (Coombabah SHS), Nicole Davies (Benowa SHS), Susie Fenton (Mt Tamborine SHS), Ros Fischer, Jo Fullerton (Springbrook SS), Kayoko Govindasamy (Elanora SHS), Sharon Fujie (William Duncan SS), Kim Hepworth (Clover Hill SS), Rondell Herriot (Saizen Tours), Ayako Iwasaki (Tamborine SS),Gareth Jones (Robina SHS), Leigh Kirwan (Griffith Uni), Rachel Lornie (Coomera SS), Kellie Martin (Saizen Tours), Laura Marshall (Merrimac SS), Sophie Oliver (BenowaSHS), David Powell (Helensvale SS), Mariko Saito (Griffith Uni), Michele Soulard (QAHS)
· Welcome:    By Leigh
· Apologies:  Rachel Vickers, Cathryn Bruton, Rie Suzuki,  Carmel Gomm-Wright, Victor Laredo-Rodriguez
· President’s Report:  
a. Biennial Conference 26/27 Sep

A subcommittee meeting was held before the meeting. Everything is under control Brisbane Branch has organised the program for the conference. The Gold Coast Branch has organised the venue.
             Registrations are still open. To date 95 people have registered.

b. Language Perfect prizes were presented to Benowa SHS. 
c. Griffith University School of Languages and Linguistics is now offering workshops to Year 12 students regarding Griffith University language degrees.

Bachelor of Arts in Languages and Linguistics is being offered for the first time at Gold

Coast Griffith University Campus, Starting February 2013.
d. Business arising from July minutes.

 Kayoko Govindasamy attended the Gold Coast MLTAQ meeting in July but was inadvertently left off the attendance list. 
e. Leigh would like a list of Gold Coast schools and what languages they teach. Joe suggested he contact Regional Office.
· Webmaster’s Report

Technical issues were responsible for the delay in the Speech Competition results being  uploaded to the web. All results are on the web now.
· Treasurer’s Report

Report held over until next meeting.
· Written Competition 2012 
Cover sheet and entry sheet may not have been made available. The information will be emailed to all Gold Coast members as soon as possible.
· MLTAQ Biennial Conference 26/27 September 2012 at Gold Coast. 
 Sub-committee to reconvene

· Speech Contest Feed back 
· Leigh reported on the good feeling of the day. The three members of the Japan Foundation
· were very impressed with the organisation and activities of the day.
· Leigh moved that the Gold Coast Branch purchase a set of flags. Seconded by Eve

· A problem with the number of entries and participants. On the day some entrants do not turn up. In future the rules will be written to accommodate this unforseen situation. 

· Tertiary Japanese contest has turned out to be the Qld competition. In future this will combine the tertiary and secondary divisions. 
· Unfortunately the Queensland speech contest had few people in the audience.
· Suggestion that in future results be announced from the various marshalling rooms.
· Leigh showed a number of photos from the day.

· Certificates from the Speech Competition were handed out.
· As we had a guest speaker discussion regarding the Speech Competition was carried over until a later meeting. 

· Gabrielle is keen to discuss divisions, the judge’s questions and the giving of results.
· A mention that people still don’t understand that Native speakers are not permitted to enter the competition.

PD  
Our speaker this evening was Megan Long, Director, International Offshore Business Operations. 
 Megan spoke about international travel policy and procedures for EQ teachers.

 International travel is highly scrutinised. It is a requirement that the data be published on line.

For school study tours recommend that the first step is 2 terms in advance. The second step 10 weeks in advance.

School Study Tours 3 Key points

1 Talk to your Regional Office contacts early. 

2 Remember the approval process is long and slow.
3 Avoid using school time.
Megan’s Power Point will be uploaded to the Gold Coast Branch Website

If you would like further information or clarification Maryanne is the person to contact. Maryanne   Nottingham   32370036
Dates For 2012

Wed 26/Thu 27 Sep
MLTAQ Biennial Conference

G30


Thu 11 October               
GC MLTAQ 
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Thu 1 November                
GC MLTAQ 
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Thu 6 December

GC MLTAQ Christmas Party

TBA
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